
      
 
 
 
 
                                                   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
        
 
 

 

January 2023 

 

Dear Brethren! 

 

WOW!  Things have moved so fast down in the Lower 48 that I have forgotten to send a newsletter!  I will make a 

full report in February!  We have enjoyed Rodgers Baptist Church, its members, all the churches we have been to 

and the fellowship of the brethren!!  It has charged our batteries!!! We are looking to drive back to Alaska 

sometime in the first two weeks of March!  We love all of you and would love to see you all but hopefully another 

time!! 

 

We are excited about the ministry and praying for open doors!! I am asking for your prayers for OPEN DOORS TO 

PREACH THE GOSPEL IN THE VILLAGES!! 

 

We have had some response from our mailouts, but we want to see greater!  The Gospel has gone out! Pray we see 

fruit come from this ministry!!  We will go to those who respond and want us to come to them to teach and win 

people to Christ!! 

 

Love to all and thank you for your love, prayers and support!! 

 

Bro. Gary Hampton  

ALASKA 

all 

 

Field Address: PO BOX 83292 
                          Fairbanks, AK  99708 
    Email:            arcticgoshawker@yahoo.com 
    Gary’s Cell:   907-687-0417 
 

Sending Church:    
Pastor Ron Thomas      Rodgers Baptist Church 

972-675-4800                    PO BOX 460639 

www.rodgersbaptist.net      Garland, Texas  75046 
 

Field Address: PO BOX 83292 
                          Fairbanks, AK  99708 
    Email:            arcticgoshawker@yahoo.com 
    Gary’s Cell:   907-687-0417 
 

Gary & Beverly Hampton 
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